
Materials Science and Engineering

2024 FRONTIERS OF MSE
UNDERGRADUATE SYMPOSIUM

October 25, 2024 | 10 a.m. - 4 p.m.

The Symposium

Participants

Application Deadline

Questions? 

Frontiers of MSE Undergraduate Symposium is a 
day-long research conference with complimentary 
meals at NC State University to recognize the top 
undergraduate researchers in materials science and 
engineering in the United States. Materials science 
and engineering researchers (and those in related 
fields) who are within two years of graduating are 
eligible to apply.

Attendees are invited to present research posters 
on Oct 25 at NC State University. Participants who 
present a poster will receive an application fee 
waiver for the MSE Ph.D. program. Attendees will 
receive valuable information on applying to graduate 
school and securing fellowships. 

Don’t miss this opportunity to showcase your 
research, network with peers, and gain insights into 
advancing your academic journey.

Applications are due by September 
27, 2024. Scan the QR code or visit 
go.ncsu.edu/mse-ug-symposium

Contact  mse-gradinfo@ncsu.edu


